
  

      
      

        

  

  

       

        

  

 

     

NOTICE 
NEW  TECHNOLOGY  FEE 

On All Transactions 
Beginning July 1, 2024 

Okeechobee County has established a new fee for the Community Development 
Department. All transactions will be assessed a Technology Fee of 5% of the 
transaction amount. This fee will pay for a portion of the cost of new software that will 
allow for more online options and continuous accessibility. 

If a building permit and associated fees is $1,246, the new amount will be $1,308.30. 

If a reinspection fee is $75.00, the new amount will be $78.75. 

If a business tax receipt inspection fee is $200.00, the new fee amount will be $210.00 

If a Code Enforcement fine is $1,000, the new amount will be $1,050.00. 

If a rezoning application fee is $1,400, the new amount will be $1,522.50. 

If a site plan review fee is $2,150, the new amount will be $2,257.50. 

If you pay by credit card, you will still be responsible for the 3% surcharge added to 
credit card transactions. 

We thank you for your cooperation as we update our software and move to the cloud. 

Community Development Department 
1700 NW 9th Avenue, Suite A 
(863) 763-5548 

buildingdepartment@okeechobeecountyfl.gov 
planning@okeechobeecountyfl.gov 
codeenforcement@okeechobeecountyfl.gov 
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